
Show your support for Chicago officers 
Posted: Aug. 20, 2021 
 
Residents are welcome to stop by Village Hall and the Tinley Park Police 
Department to write messages of support in condolence books for three 
Chicago police officers who were involved in a traffic stop shooting Aug. 7. 
Officer Ella French was shot and killed, her partner Officer Carlos Yanez was 
severely injured, and Officer Joshua Blas is suffering emotional trauma after 
witnessing the incident. 
  
Books are available at Tinley Park Village Hall, 16250 S. Oak Park Ave., and at 
the Tinley Park Police Department, 7850 W. 183rd St. Village Hall is open 
from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Mondays through Fridays, and the Police Department is 
open 24/7. 
  
Once the books are filled, Tinley Park Police Chief Matthew Walsh will present 
them to the Chicago Police Department. 


